SMITHVILLE RESIDENTS:

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing before the Town of Smithville Mayor and Board of Aldermen shall be held on Thursday, March 25, 2021 at 6:00 pm at the Smithville Town Hall, 63443 Highway 25 North.  The purpose of this hearing is to consider a “Conditional Use” Self-Service Storage Facility at 63436 Highway 25 North, Smithville, MS.  Should you have any questions, please contact Shane Davis at 662-397-2013.  All interested parties are invited to attend.  

“We are an equal opportunity provider”

